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Term 2 Week 8: June 15 to 19, 2020 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We’ve all been back at school full time for three weeks now. The Department 
of Education has allowed some more activities to occur from this week. This 
includes assemblies and other in-school activities. We’ll have to wait until 
Term 3 for things to get fully back to (mostly) normal, but this is a good start. 
 
Now that these routines are back, please make sure students are on time 
each day and are wearing full school uniform. We’ve extended the sale for 
jumpers and jackets to support this. They’re discounted by $5 until the end of 
June. 
 
Our enhanced hygiene and cleaning measures are working well. This 
includes day cleaners and extra personal hygiene equipment.  
 
We still have loan laptops and dongles for our senior students to borrow. 
Please see Ms McKenzie in the library if you are interested.  

 
Have a great week, 

 
Mr Jason White 
Relieving Principal 

 
 



 
 
UP-COMING EVENTS 
 

This week 

 Tell Them From Me Student Survey - Monday 15th June 

 Year 11 & 12 laptop and dongle loans – all week 
 

 
Further Ahead 

 Year 7-10  Semester 1 reports handed out – Week 10 
 
 
Please Note: Parent-teacher evening is not able to happen as 
usual at the end of this term. Please contact the school office if 
you would like to have a progress update with your child’s 
teachers. 
 
 


